
Happy New Year Year 6 Children and Parents 

Just a little note to wish you all a Happy New Year and to 

thank you for your cards, gifts and Christmas wishes. 

Everything was very much appreciated, and I hope you all 

had a wonderful Christmas together. 

I’m looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow and starting 

another successful term together. 

Just a reminder of the tasks you need to complete before I 

see you. 

1. Complete current reading book and return it tomorrow. 

Book review will be given to you in class for you to 

complete. 

 

2. Learn the spellings for week 5 of the spelling list. You 

will be tested on Friday the 7.1.22. I have put a copy of 

the list on Google classroom in case you have lost it! You 

don’t need to complete sentences this week but please 

make sure you have practised the spellings. 

 

Take care for now. 

Kind regards 

           Mrs Baalla 

 


